Foreshore policy biggest Treaty breach of our time
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The proposed Government policy on the foreshore and seabed is the biggest

Treaty breach of our time, said Jennifer Margaret, a Pakeha spokesperson for

arc.  arc is a national network of young people who are committed to

education and understanding of the Te Tiriti o Waitangi/Treaty of Waitangi.

“Mäori have never relinquished their rights over the foreshore and seabed. Any change in ownership that takes place, which is not voluntarily ceded, amounts to theft or confiscation and is a violation of the Treaty of Waitangi.” 

“As a national network of young people we see Labour’s policy statement as divisive and inflammatory and as creating a blatant injustice that will have to be dealt with by future generations.”

“We believe that for a lasting resolution to be achieved on the seabed and foreshore issue the outcome must be in accordance with the Treaty of Waitangi. The Treaty is every bit as important for Pakeha and Tauiwi as it is to Mäori because it is the agreement by which our rights to live in this country were negotiated.”
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